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Mr. James P. O'Reilly h,-"

Regional Administrator, Region 11 * t ;o

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ~

-

P. O. Box 2203 E ~$
Atlanta, GA 30310 Z N
Dear Mr. O'Reilly: $
Re: St. Lucie Unit Nos.1 & 2

Docket No. 50-335 and 50-389
Physical Security Plan

in response to Mr. Richard C. Lewis' letter dated October 25,1984, which included
comments on Revision 9 to the St. Lucie Physical Security Plan, the attached
responses are submitted. Changes are effective immediately and shall be included
in the next revision to the St. Lucie Physical Security Plan.

The enclosed material contains safeguards information as defined in 10 CFR 73.21
and its disclosure to unauthorized individuals is prohibited by Section 147 of the
Atomic Energy Act of 1954 Amended and, therefore, exempt from public
disclosure.

Very truly yours,

Ks

J. W. Williams, Jr.
Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy
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